Subject: RE: MSERA Proposals Submission Update

Date: Monday, September 26, 2022 at 1:18:36 PM Central Daylight Time

From: Nancy Barry
To: Chase Moore
Attachments: image001.png

Hi Chase,

I apologize for the tardy response. I have been out of town since last week participating in the National College Music Society Conference and just returned late last night (Sunday). I'm working hard today to catch up on email correspondence and other professional responsibilities.

Congratulations! Our Proposal was accepted. See details below.

I'll send a separate email to both you and Fatemeh so we can schedule a time to talk about the presentation, travel arrangements, etc.

Best Wishes! Dr. Barry

Dear Nancy Barry,

We are a little less than two months away from the MSERA Annual Meeting 2022 at the Embassy Suites, Little Rock, AR, on November 9-11, 2022! We have put together a rich program with three days of sessions covering a wide variety of topics in educational research. The conference will begin the morning of November 9th with a 50th Anniversary Reception that night. The conference will conclude at noon on Friday, November 11th.

Information regarding your session is listed below:

Submission ID: 190

Title: Technology Applications for the Post-COVID Music Classroom: Implications and Applications for 21st Century Teaching and Learning

Presentation Information: Paper Session: Lecture, 10th November 2022, 3:00pm - 3:50pm, Rock Island 7

Please share this email with any coauthors on your submission.

Conference registration, hotel information, and additional instructions for the <u>presentation types</u> are posted on the MSERA website (<u>www.msera.org</u>).

If you have any questions, please contact the 2022 Program Co-Chairs, Nykela Jackson (njackson@uca.edu) or Rachelle Miller (rgmiller@uca.edu).

We look forward to seeing you in Little Rock, Arkansas in November and celebrating 50 years of MSERA!

From: Chase Moore <czm0163@auburn.edu> Sent: Tuesday, September 20, 2022 2:56 PM To: Nancy Barry <nhb0002@auburn.edu>

Subject: Re: MSERA Proposals Submission Update

Hey Dr. Barry!

I hope you are doing well!

I just wanted to check in and see if you heard back. I would want to start prepping as soon as possible if we were accepted!

Thanks!



Chase Moore

Graduate Teaching Assistant Auburn University Bands/Auburn Music Department Webmaster, Alabama Winds chasemoore@auburn.edu

From: Nancy Barry < nhb0002@auburn.edu>
Date: Friday, August 19, 2022 at 2:45 PM

To: Fatemeh Jamshidi <fzj0007@auburn.edu>, Chase Moore <czm0163@auburn.edu>

Subject: MSERA Proposals Submission Update

Hi Fatemeh and Chase,

FYI See below.

Dr. B

From: Rachelle Miller < rgmiller@uca.edu> Sent: Friday, August 19, 2022 1:57 PM

To: Nykela Jackson <<u>njackson@uca.edu</u>>; Mills, Michael <<u>mmills@uca.edu</u>>; Randy Parker

<doctorp1954@gmail.com>

Subject: [EXT] MSERA Proposals Submission Update

CAUTION: Email Originated Outside of Auburn.

Thank you for your MSERA proposal submission to our 2022 Annual Meeting. We are currently wrapping up the review process. Submission notifications will be sent from Oxford Abstracts during the week of Sept 5. We appreciate your support to our organization.

Rachelle and Nykela

--

Rachelle Miller, Ph.D. Associate Professor Department of Teaching and Learning University of Central Arkansas 109C Mashburn Hall Conway, AR 72035

Telephone: (501) 852-0030